
PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE  
 

The Village of Cold Spring Historic District Review Board will hold a public 
hearing on the proposed improvements at West Point Foundry by Scenic 
Hudson, the applicant. The hearing will be held on Wednesday, April 20th at 8 PM 
at the Village Office, 85 Main St., Cold Spring, Any interested parties are 
encouraged to attend and be heard.  
  
Al Zgolinski, HDRB Chairman 
Dated April 4, 2011 
 


